
A Letter from the Principal

Dear Sand Lake Families,

During our �rst Lion’s Roar, I spoke about having conversations with your children about their goals
for the school year. During the next couple of weeks, it would be a great time to revisit your
conversation and ask how they did with each of their goals. “Did you do your best each day of the
year?” “Did you get the grades you were going for?” If they achieved their goals, great! If not, I
always ask, “What can I do to help you achieve your goals?”

Our Kindergarten students are ready for 1st grade, and our 6th graders along with our current 5th
graders are heading to Middle School. One of the many changes for next year has our 6th grade
classes moving to Mears Middle School. So, our current 4th grade students will be our rising
school leaders in 5th grade next school year.

Another big change for next year is our start time. Elementary schools will have the following daily
schedule:

Every Monday: 9:00 am – 2:30 pm
Tuesday thru Friday: 8:00 am – 2:30 pm

The 8 am start time will be new for all of us, so if you’re like the rest of us we’ll have to start
practicing getting up earlier starting in early August.

As a reminder, you can register for the upcoming school year online throughout the summer.

Returning students who have not registered online by Thursday, August 15th will not be placed on a
class list.

For those families that will need to register in person, following are the dates and times to register
at in person at Sand Lake Elementary:



Tuesday, July 30, 2024 - 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM
Wednesday, July 31 - 9:00 AM – 3:00 PM and 5:00 to 7:00 PM
Thursday, August 1 - 9:00 AM – 3:00 PM

On August 14th at 4 pm, we’ll have “Popsicles with the Principal” again, and during this time class
lists will be posted outside the school.

The �rst day of school:

August 15, 2024 for Grades 1 – 7
August 22, 2024 for Kindergarten.

I hope all of you are able to have a wonderful summer, get some rest, and come back ready to go
in the fall.

If you ever have any questions, comments, or concerns please feel free to contact us at
(907) 243-2161 or Sandlakeattendance@asdk12.org.

Sincerely,

Linson Thompson
Principal, Sand Lake Elementary

UPCOMING MAY EVENTS
May 2 Sonic Boom!
May 3 Science Fair - Parent Share
May 3 Cherry Blossom Festival
May 4 'Super Sweeper Saturday' Spring CleanUp
May 6-10 Teacher Appreciation Week
May 7 Spring Choir Concert
May 8 Bike to School Day
May 16 Field Day
May 17 Sand Lake Band and Orchestra End of Year Concert
May 22 Last Day of School

mailto:Sandlakeattendance@asdk12.org






Sand Lake Elementary will participate in the Anchorage Chamber of Commerce’s Super Sweepers
program again this year!

Saturday, May 4, 2024 (10am - 2pm)

Program participation is a great way to teach students the importance of litter prevention, and it’s
also a lot of fun. Families are welcome and encouraged to join in the efforts!

Each participating school will ra�e one $50 Fred Meyer Gift Card to students who participate.







Sign Up to Volunteer

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B084BA9AD2DA7F58-49340741-field?useFullSite=true#/




Click here to Join Sand Lake PTSA

https://sandlakeak.memberhub.com/store?limit=21&live=true






Click to Register

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd94oKOZlOjMAnqlgDJv8VEosOxMZAdY1gsnBb83iV-_lNMdQ/viewform


Click to Register

https://akbizkidcamp.com/


Click for more Information

https://www.girlscoutsalaska.org/en/camps.html


Click to Register

https://www.alaskaorffchapter.org/alaska


Click for more Information

https://www.alaskaorffchapter.org/alaska
https://akrush.com/


Click to Register

http://themusicmachineanchorage.com/




Click to Register

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfliQfsldXu0M7IJTUivibfYuUio_xAw9BwicQX0ERGvV8aUw/viewform


"You cannot educate a child who is not healthy,
and you cannot keep a child healthy who is not educated."

Dr. Jocelyn Elders

Greetings Sand Lake Families,

As we all prepare for summer break and consider plans for next year, please remember plans such
as school care plans, medication forms, and Religious Exemption forms must be re-done for each
school year. Please have your child’s prescriber sign forms for the 2024-2025 school year after July
1st, 2024. Same date applies to parents signing their child’s Religious Exemption form and having it
notarized.

Please check the ASD website if you are looking for additional information or need a form.

About medications at school: https://www.asdk12.org/Page/7810

Forms page: https://www.asdk12.org/Page/20063

About immunization requirements and forms regarding immunizations:
https://www.asdk12.org/Page/6617

Below is some information on getting free bicycle helmets. When getting a new helmet and having
your child use one, it is important to also have a proper �t. The CDC has some great information
about helmets and getting the right one. https://www.cdc.gov/headsup/helmets/index.html

Free bicycle helmets available to kids, teens

ANCHORAGE, Alaska — Free bicycle helmets for children and
teenagers are now available at Anchorage Fire Department (AFD)
stations.

This safety program is a collaboration between Safe Kids Alaska,
AFD, and International Association of Fire�ghters Local 1264, with
generous funding provided by the Children's Miracle Network

https://www.asdk12.org/Page/7810
https://www.asdk12.org/Page/20063
https://www.asdk12.org/Page/20063
https://www.cdc.gov/headsup/helmets/index.html


To receive a helmet:
● Kids/teens must be present so the helmet can be �tted and adjusted
● Supplies are limited to stock on hand.

Although any child can receive a free helmet, this program is intended for those who might not
otherwise be able to obtain a bike helmet.

For more information, please contact Safe Kids Alaska at
(907) 212-3194 or safekidsak@providence.org

Be Well Sand Lake,

Nurse Laura
Sand Lake Elementary School Nurse

sandlakenurse@asdk12.org
aimonetti_laura@asdk12.org

Direct: (907) 742-9261
Fax: (907) 243-6025

School Start Time Changes beginning August 2024

mailto:safekidsak@providence.org
mailto:sandlakenurse@asdk12.org
mailto:aimonetti_laura@asdk12.org
https://www.asdk12.org/schoolstarttimes


2023-2024 School Meal Prices

Beverage prices are the same for both students and adults. Adult meal prices are higher since adult meals
are not federally subsidized. Milk may be purchased at the a la carte price of $1.00 for regular and $1.50 for

lactose-free milk.

Apply for Free and Reduced-Priced Meals

For questions, please contact student nutrition: snadmin@asdk12.org or (907)348-5145

Report an Absence

https://www.asdk12.org/Page/13244
https://www.asdk12.org/Page/13246
https://www.asdk12.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=54&ModuleInstanceID=14584&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=45060&PageID=101


Sand Lake Elementary / Sand Lake Elementary School Homepage
Sand Lake has a vibrant neighborhood program and is home to the Japanese Immersion Program.

 asdk12.org

In the sunshine. in the wild air.
- Ralph Waldo Emerson

Sand Lake Elementary
Sand is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

https://www.asdk12.org/SandLake
https://www.tomonokai.org/

